
Subject: Re: Letter from Rob Gault, President of Eminence Speaker Corporation
Posted by Stan C. on Wed, 28 Mar 2001 15:33:02 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Wayne,Looking at the responses from Eminence they are a respectful company after all. Can't
wait for the Pis to get here........Cheers,Stanley
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